
 

 

In Case Of Emergency: 

Bleeding Gums 

 

Bleeding gums often point towards gum disease. You will need to schedule 

for a gingival evaluation and cleaning. 

Severe cases of gum disease require gum surgery, antibiotic treatment or 

extraction. It is important that you schedule as soon as you notice bleeding, 

to prevent more invasive treatment. 

 

 

 

 

*If any of the above events occur, schedule with your dentist immediately. Resolving 

issues quickly will allow for the best results with your dental health.*                 

Emergency Phone Number:  

Dr. Robert Arm - 302.530.6788 


